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June 1, 2010
Dear Friends,

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Savior,Jesus Christ. I want to give you an update on
Siloam. We are saying goodbye this month to the Longs, a family that has been living here
who are moving to a “closed” country. Pray for them as they share the Lord Jesus in an area
that is hostile to Christians, Praise the Lord for providing the funds they need to go, We also
have a new family, the Hungerfords, and have had several overnight missionary guests.

Our missionary fellowships, hosted by Milton & Betty, have been wonderful. We have a
great time, eating and laughing together, Our fellowship hall seems to be getting smaller —
with 50+ people! Praise the Lord, I have the privilege of being part of this. Just this morning,
one of the missionary moms brought us a plate of hot cookies she had just made! ©

We praise the Lord for growth of the radio program that is heard weekly across the country
ont WTRU and WBY/J. For those of you who haven’t heard, you can download the programs
and listen to them by going to our web site at www.siloamhomes.org and click on “Listen to
past shows.” This ministry, “A Place Missionaries Call Home,” would not be possible
without the generosity of some Christian business people. This program gives the
missionaries a voice to share their passion with the world.

Many of you have been praying for our daughter, Abbey, who had surgery early in May.
Please keep her in your prayers as it looks as though she may need more tests. She will be
homeschooling her kids next year, which will be a new adventure for them. ! think she will
do a great job! Our other daughter, Rachel, has been volunteering some of her time here as
she is looking for a new job, like so many people! Please pray for her, too. Joyce and I are
fine. We try to spend our extra time with the grandkids, and love every minute of it. They
bring so much joy into our lives. Preston just graduated from K4 and is growing up, like the

*other two. I had a bout with skin cancer on my nose. The doctor removed it — it took 9
. stitches, but he believes he got it all.

We worked all winter on the “white ghost,” as we lovingly call our RV now. We call it that
becavse we painted it white, and it doesn’t have the decals yet, We are making plans to visit
supporting churches this summer, Maybe you know of a church that we could share the
ministry with in your area. Also, with summer approaching, we are getting ready for work
teams, If you are looking for a place for your youth to come, please let us know.

I realize the economy continues to be tight and we want to say thank you for your financial
support. Many of the missionary families are working part time jobs. We have lost some
support and are paying that God will raise up churches and individuals to partner with us.
God is good and meets our needs one day at a time. May God continue to bless you as we
serve Him together through missionary housing.

Because of Christ,

Sy e

Larry George
President




